
De : Pavel Poc [mailto:pavelpoc@me.com] 
Envoyé : dimanche 18 mai 2014 11:46
Objet : Re: Pollinis - Call for support for the "2014 Commitment for the protection of pollinators and the future of crops"
Importance : Haute

 

Dear Julien,
 
I suppose you know about my efforts on the field of neonics, my proposal to ban it in the self 
initiative rsport on honeybee health, written questions to tohe Commission, conference with PAN 
Europe on pesticides I hve organised in Brussels etc. You can hardly suppose I would not continue 
in these efforts if reelected :-). So I do not have any problem to support your call as I would fight 
against neonics use anyway (no offence).
 
Have good days
 
Pavel Poc
MEP
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